
 

 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE 
Division Street, Welshpool 

7pm, Friday 11 December to 7pm, Saturday 12 December 2015 

 
To facilitate landscaping 
works at the intersection of 
Division Street / Orrong 
Road, a temporary closure at 
the intersection will be 
required. 

As such, access to / from 
Division Street to / from 
Orrong Road will be closed 
to all traffic from 7pm, Friday 
11 December to 7pm, 
Saturday 12 December 
2015, weather permitting. 

Please refer to the enclosed 
maps for the location of the 
closure and the suggested 
alternate route. 

Changed traffic conditions, 
such as a reduced speed 
limit and lane closures, will 
also be in place on Orrong 
Road during this closure. 
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